


it being discovered there nothing but a large rock commemorating its
existence. Furthermore, I do not want to open up Giotto onto their
property. It was designed as a crescent not as a thruway or a way to
make traffic work for a new condo development.  I have other
concerns as well but for now I will just say that we are not in
agreement in any way with this project going forward. Thank you for
reaching out and making us aware of these developments.
 
Sincerely,
Maurizio Fava
 
On Saturday, June 5, 2021, 09:26:36 p.m. EDT, Gina Ciampa <gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca>
wrote:
 
 

Good afternoon,

 

Further to Councillor Iafrate’s letter of January 10, 2021, as you know, the landowners
(applicant) appealed the application to the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal (LPAT), which is
the Provincial body that makes the final determination on disputed development matters.  
As this item is subject to litigation, it will be considered in a Closed Session meeting of
Council for Tuesday June 8th at 5pm.  

 

Our office received this information late Friday afternoon.  Because of this late notice,
Councillor Iafrate will ask Members of Council to defer any decision on this item to the
Council Meeting on June 22nd to allow time for the Giotto residents to provide their
comments on the original application for a mid-rise building at Jane and Teston.  If you
have neighbours that are interested in this development, please share this email with them.

 

Please send in your comments to clerks@vaughan.ca and to council@vaughan.ca as soon
as you are able to.

 

Respectfully,

 

 

Gina Ciampa
Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate

905-832-8585, ext. 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca
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To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate’s E-Newsletter, please click here

 

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the
attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient
or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and
permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any
attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and
attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.


